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IMPORTANT DATESSURVEYS
The Evaluate Davis student and

parent/guardian surveys are available in
MyDSD. The student surveys will be
administered this month at school.

Parents/Guardians be sure to complete your
survey. The information gathered from these
help our school determine areas of strenghth

and areas to improve. 

Feb. 10: 5th grade to JA 
          City
Feb. 11 & 12: School Musical
Feb. 11 & 14: Musical  
           performed for 
           school &
          Valentine's Day
Feb. 21: President's Day, No 
           School
Feb. 22: Ultimate 
           2's Day
Mar. 1-4: Kindergarten                  
              Registration
Mar. 7-11: Reading Week

Our school musical, "Matilda", will be performed this week! Our
students will be fortunate enough to attend a performance of
the musical during school hours..  If you are uncomfortable with

your student viewing the musical with half our school, please
reach out to the office and we will be happy to make

alternative accommodations. Due to space, we are unable to
have parents attend the school performances, but would love

to see you at the evening performances.



We are so excited to see all the hard work pay off during the
Matilda performances!

February 9, 2022

MASKS & YEARBOOKS

 *There are N95 masks available for

students. Parents or students can pick
them up in the office during office

hours, as needed.
*Yearbooks are still available to

purchase through PTA on Member Hub.








